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NEWS RELEASE: Commission schedules virtual workshop on water utility’s application to 

receive certificate of public convenience and necessity. 

 

BOISE (May 20, 2024) – The Idaho Public Utilities Commission will host a virtual workshop in 

early June on an application from VP Inc. to receive a certificate of public convenience and 

necessity. 

 

VP Inc. provides water service to customers in northern Idaho. The commission requested the 

utility to apply for the certificate after determining it is a water corporation subject to the 

commission’s regulation as a public utility. Utilities are required to apply for a certificate of 

public convenience and necessity when making a change to their operations. 

 

The virtual workshop will be held Thursday, June 6, at 6:00 p.m. Pacific Daylight Time. At the 

workshop, commission staff will present an overview of VP Inc.’s application for the certificate 

and a proposed rate increase the utility is asking for. Staff will also answer questions. 

 

To participate online, please visit idahogov.webex.com and enter meeting number 2631 508 

6192. Then click on the green “Join” button. At the next window, please enter this password: 

June6Workshop. Next, please click on the green “Join Webinar” button. At the next window, 

please enter your name and e-mail address, and then click on the “Next” button. Then click on 

the green “Join Webinar” button. 

 

To participate over the phone, please call 1-415-655-0001 and enter meeting number 2631 508 

6192 when prompted. 

 

Additional information is available at puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7241. 
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